
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NWSEO Finds Comp Time Reimbursement Discrepancy  
Urges Members to Check Their Pay Stubs 

 
(January 21, 2011) It has come to NWSEO’s attention that employees are not receiving 
comp time reimbursement they are entitled to receive. Several employees have 
contacted NWSEO expressing that their comp time was removed from their record 
without the time and a half pay reimbursement.  
 
NWSEO is urging all members to check their pay stubs. If your comp time has been 
removed and you did not receive reimbursement at the time and a half rate that you 
earned it, then please let the union know. Please make sure you indicate the hours of 
comp time and the pay period that it was removed. Documentation will be required.  
 
Please note that the missing pay may have occurred anytime last year. One member 
noticed the problem in Pay Period 14 and another noticed it in Pay Period 20.  
 
Please contact Lisa Luciani at mediarelations@nwseo.org with your information. 
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